
Based on field reports of issues noted by technicians when attempting to complete recall V73 on some vehicles, an IT issue has 
been discovered with the software. Due to this issue, starting Wednesday, October 2nd,  Dealer Instructions will be pulled off of 
DealerCONNECT until there is confirmation that the issue has been resolved.

Please discontinue all attempts to remedy vehicles involved in V73 until further notice. 

NOTE: Stop sale will be again in effect for the affected vehicles until Dealer Instructions are re-published. 

FCA Appreciates Your Support!
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